
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MARCH 20, 2017 

 

TO:  BOARD OF EDUCATION, ISD #31 

   

FROM:  CHRIS J. LEINEN,  DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: BIDS FOR GENE DILLON WATER AND SEWER SERVICES  

 

COMMENTS: 

 

On March 15, 2017 the Bemidji School District opened sealed bids for the Division 

Street water and sewer extension project. Four bids were received and the 

recommendation of Karvakko Engineering is to accept the low bid of Reierson 

Construction in the amount of $1,039,796.59.  

 

This project is in partnership with the City of Bemidji. The Alternate bid, which was 

approximately 350 feet of additional work on Adams Avenue is not recommended due to 

available funding. 

 

ACTION: 
The motion was offered by _____________________, seconded by _________________ 

and, carried (                   ) to approve the low bid of Reierson Construction, Inc. for 

$1,039,796.59 Base Bid only. 

 



 

 


